Hello all,

We hope that you are looking after yourselves, thriving through this cold December, and making the
most of the little sunlight and the long starry nights. On behalf of the whole Students’ Union, we would

like to wish you all a calming and loving Winter break and very Merry Christmas to all those who are

celebrating. May you all come back in 2021 refreshed and excited about what's ahead!

Kindest Regards,
Lou and Kam

AUBS U INVITES YOU TO CELEBRATE

DISABILITY CELEBRATION
M ONTH gg

NOV-DEC 2020

THE SMALL THINGS MATTER
WELLBEING ACTIVITIES

AUBSU
Anti-Racism
Resources

aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism

WHAr'e NEXT? You SURVIVED 2020
How AN You THRIVE IN 20217 BY Toluwn OVELEYE
10Th DecemseR - 18:00 - 13:00

Join our Online GIAG Sessions

BLAGK LIBERATION Eco Christmas Week
SOCIETY ZINE 14th Dec - 20th Dec
JAN 2021

OPEN CALL

IG:@blackliberationsociety

@aubsu_green



https://www.aubsu.co.uk/calendar/disabilitycelebrationmonthataubsu/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/advice/welfare/thesmallthingsmatter/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/activities/sports/giveitago/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/ents/event/1207/
https://www.instagram.com/aubsu/
https://www.instagram.com/p/CHu7I5enVaB/
https://www.instagram.com/p/CIVvRsvjQJf/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/coronavirus/
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